Camp Big Springs

Dear Fifth Grade Parents and Students.

January 2019

Each summer for the past forty-nine years Provo School District, in conjunction with Provo City Parks and Recreation, has sponsored an Outdoor Education (summer camp) Program. Students just finishing fifth grade are invited to participate. They will spend five days at a camp located up the South Fork of Provo Canyon where they will be involved in many fun activities such as hands on science experiences, arts & crafts, sports & recreation and campfire programs.

The schedule for summer 2019 is:



- 1. June 3 7 (M-F) Canyon Crest, Provost, Rock Canyon
- 2. June 10 14 (M-F) Lakeview, Provo Peaks, Edgemont
- 3. June 17 21 (M-F) Wasatch, Sunsetview, Franklin
- 4. June 24 28 (M-F) Westridge, Amelia Earhart, Timpanogos, Spring Creek (CAS students may register with their boundary school if they choose)

All groups will leave from and return to Sunset View Elementary School 1520 West 600 South, Provo

* Registration forms will be sent home from each elementary school on Friday, March 8th

*Registration will open on MONDAY, March 11th

*The registration fee and all registration forms are due by Friday, March 15th

If camp is full before March 15th, registration will be closed early

Due to limited space, registrations are accepted on a first come, first serve basis.

An **optional** <u>orientation meeting</u> for parents and students will be held on **Thursday, March 7th** at **6:00** p.m. at Sunset View Elementary School Auditorium 1520 West 600 South Provo (northwest corner of the building).

If you have immediate questions, call the Outdoor Ed. Administrative Assistant at 801-374-4947 or email camp@provo.edu

The registration fee is \$120.00. Make check payable to the school where your child attends.

Students needing financial aid may pick up an application from the school secretary.

The registration fee covers food, bus travel, craft supplies, T-Shirt, and all other expenses for the week.

Parents or businesses wanting to make a tax-deductible donation to help a student go to camp may do that through the school secretary.

More information can be found at campbigsprings.provo.edu